
 

 

**Save the date and watch for event registration coming soon** 

  

Aloha Class of 2019 ‘Ohana, 

Mālama Ola and Hawai‘i Pacific University are partnering to present a 1.5 hour training session 
about street smart safety tips for college students.   

 
WHEN:  Wednesday, March 6, 2019 

TIME:   6:00pm – 8:00pm 

WHERE:  Princess Ruth Ke’elikōlani Auditorium 

 
The number of young women and men who are victims of sexual assault each year is 
alarming.This presentation challenges college-bound students not only to be prepared and 
street-wise, but also to have the courage to intervene, get help, or assist a fellow student in 
need. Hawaii Pacific University’s Dean of Students, Marites McKee, and General Counsel, Jan 
Boivin, will address campus safety, street smart safety tips, and the strong correlation between 
alcohol consumption and sex assault.    

 

 


